
From: Sarah Hooper  
Sent: 26 April 2023 12:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: In relation to 2022/3853/P 
 
Hi,  
 
I’m emailing to express my concern and dismay about the proposition to build 
a ferris wheel in Camden Market. 
 
The people who live near the market - myself included - already deal with an 
incredible amount of crowds. Not to mention the incredible view offered by 
the canal would be ruined by this hideous addition. 
 
Camden Market is a unique, historical place and residents like me would hate 
to see it ruined by this tacky addition. 
 
Please withdraw the plan to construct it or I will be moving, along with many of 
my neighbors. 
 
Thanks. 
  
 


